
June 12, 2024

Juneteenth Town Operations
Town of Herndon government offices and services will be impacted by the Juneteenth
holiday observance as follows:

Town Offices
Wednesday, June 19 – Closed

Trash Collection
Trash collected, no schedule change.

Herndon Centennial Golf Course
Open 6am – 8pm

Herndon Community Center
Closed

Your Input Is Needed!

IMPROVING STREETS IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD
We’ve got big plans to make two town roadways easier and safer to navigate:

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=ab82697e-00ba-4733-bf08-bcec74783ff4


Park Avenue & Monroe Street
Intersection

What is working to improve
safety at this intersection
today?
How can landscaping help
traffic safety?
How effective is existing
landscaping?
Are there additional concerns
at this intersection?

Herndon-va.gov/SafeRoads

Ferndale Avenue between
Park Avenue & Herndon Parkway

Are lane widths appropriate along this
street?
Does parking meet the needs of the
community along this
street?
Where would crosswalks be most
helpful?
Does the town’s proposed plan address
your safety concerns?

Please join us for a discussion of the plans
and to provide your input!

COMMUNITY MEETING
Thursday, June 13th

7 – 8:30pm

Herndon Council Chambers
765 Lynn St

Traducción al español disponible

More info: 703-435-6853 or public.works@herndon-va.gov

Town Awarded $400,000 Grant
The Town of Herndon will receive $400,000 from the United States Department of
Transportation (USDOT) to conduct an analysis of town roads, with the intent to invest in
priority transportation safety improvements.

The grant funds were awarded to the town as part of USDOT’s Safe Streets and Roads for

https://www.herndon-va.gov/SafeRoads
mailto:public.works@herndon-va.gov


All (SS4A) program, a federal initiative to enhance roadway safety throughout the nation.
The town’s grant will be used to analyze the town’s existing roadways and then develop a
comprehensive Roadway Safety Plan. The funds will also be applied toward two projects:
making town sidewalks and crosswalks more accessible for individuals with visual or
physical disabilities; and development of targeted safety enhancements for town roadways
with the highest crash rates.

“The town’s receipt of this grant is a testament to our staff’s expertise and ability to
successfully compete and prevail in highly competitive grant environments,” said Town
Manager Bill Ashton. “This award will provide significant financial assistance in achieving
the town’s roadway safety goals, at minimal direct cost to Herndon taxpayers.”

Following finalization of the grant process with USDOT, the town will commence its
roadway safety analysis and planning. The project will include public engagement, and will
ultimately result in a datasupported, town-wide strategy to enhance safety for motorists,
cyclists and pedestrians in the town.

Farmers' Market
Don't miss out! The Herndon Farmers' Market offers fresh, local produce and delicious
food every Thursday morning through November. Join us on Lynn Street in front of the
caboose 8am- noon. Pick up your usual or find a new favorite from our friendly local
vendors. See you there!

Herndon-va.gov - Budget - Project Updates - Agenda & Minutes
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